
CEIC Agenda and Meeting Minutes -
November 3, 2021 

CEIC Meeting-11/3/2021 4:15PM Library 

I. CE/C Members 

Rusty East- Principal 

Aisha Mason- AP 

Blake Harrison- AP 

Lisa Minton-AP/ Testing Coordinator 

Valerie Fell-Teacher/ Social Studies (DEIC 2 yr. rep) 

Tabitha Russell- Teacher/ Intervention (DEIC 1 yr. rep) 

Robin Woodley-Teacher/ CTE 

Karen Bennett-Teacher/ Science 

Karen Jenkins- Teacher/ ELAR 

Kellie Spivey- Teacher/ SPED 

Trey Shafferman- Teacher/ Science 

Kelly Parker- Teacher/ Math 

Romoderick Simmons- Paraprofes~ional 

Nicole Barron- Attendance Clerk/ Parent 

Rikki Morrow- Counselor 

Robert Hogan- Parent/ Community Rep 

Kyle Beller- Parent/ Business Rep 

II. CEIC Meeting Dates- Jan. 6, Feb. 16, Apr. 6, May 18 



Dec., & Mar. are TBD 

Ill. Campus updates 

Currently enrolled- 954 

Currently 1 active COVID cases on campus, 0.10%, Green Status 

IV. Review of Campus Improvement Plan 

Project and go over with the CEIC committee 

V. Questions! Concerns 

New to District Teachers need guidance on campus policies. For example, rounding the 9's 
when submitting grades for report cards, grade change requests, etc. 

Rounding grades, most from Covid cases and not un mentor group like new to district. 
Teachers solution - good mentor 

Grade Change Request Solution - New Teacher Training 

Teacher of the Week/Month - Other campuses are doing this, but we have not seen it at 
Coleman. Can we implement this? If so, how do we do it? Is there a certain group that 
would be in charge of it? I know in the past the Cheyenne's did one, but there was also one 
put together by Mrs. Minton where all students could vote. Or should this be faculty driven 
and play into the Teacher of the Year nominations? 

Yes, we will bring it back. teacher of the Year nomination is separate. 

Co-Teachers are being pulled for subs. We know we don't want to combine classes, but the 
co-teach classes desperately need the second person in the room. Is there another option 
that we can use before we pull a co-teacher? 

We are trying not to take away instruction. Using co-teachers is last resort. Not wanting to 
take away from co-teach classes. 

For teachers who are double-blocked with HB tutorials, can we anticipate losing a section 
of our students at any point? 



320 kids in House Bill. Can we give Reading/Math Students a break? She will look at that. 
Can we get list? Mrs. Minton will get that. 

Are we having semester exams? What is the plan? If so, is there a different schedule that 
week? 

Sent out/shared by Mrs. Minton. Exam schedule will be sent out. 

VI. Closing/ Adiourn -

Meeting adjourned at 4:55 p.m. 


